
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 7th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 6 Revision Sessions 

Our early morning revision sessions for year 6 will start next Monday, 10th February and run 

until SATs week. Children should come into school via the main office at 8:15am on their 

two allocated days. Thank you to year 6 parents and carers for your support with helping 

your child get to school early. 

 

Donation! 

Many thanks to Bella’s mam, Mrs Skeoch, for her kind donation to nursery from her 

marketing consultancy business, Truenorth. Miss Graham used it to buy lots of brilliant 

gardening equipment, which the children are making excellent use of in the nursery garden. 

 

 

 

 

 



Non-uniform Day- Friday 14th February 

To help raise funds for the Friends of Springwell Village Primary School, Friday 14th February 

will be a non-uniform day. The Friends of Springwell Village Primary school would like to ask 

for voluntary contributions for our Mother’s Day gift event. Please send contributions of 

toiletries, scarfs, pens, perfume, candles, gift sets, chocolate and sweets, if you are able. 

Many thanks from Mrs Langley and the Friends of Springwell Village! 

 

Reading Cabin Launch- Tuesday 4th March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dancing Superstars! 

Good luck to Sienna Robertson and Miranda Edworthy who are competing at the All England 

Championships at Blackpool tower this weekend!  

We know you’ll both be amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Zach Gray and Rupert Smith 

Year 2 Ava Kirton and Rose Ridley 

Year 3 George McKenna and Ellie Williams 

Year 4 Alfie Armstrong and Archie Foreman 

Year 5 Elliott Doughty and Rohan Galsinh 

Year 6 Noah Anderson and Matthew Brown 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Francesca Hollis and Dylan Statham, both for their 

fabulous writing this week! 

Well done, Francesca and Dylan! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

             This week’s lunchtime awards go to Ember Triggs and Wren Watson. 

Well done! 

 

 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 

Key Dates: 

 


